
 

 

 
Tuesday 9 April 2024 
 
OIA IRO-649 

 
  

 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official information request for reports into issues with polyethylene piping fitted in 
Wellington network in 1990s (our ref: OIA IRO-649). 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated 21 March 2024 for any reports held by 
Wellington Water around issues with polyethylene piping fitted in Wellington public water 
networks in the 1990s.  
 
Wellington Water does not hold any reports on issues with polyethylene piping fitted in the 
1990s. Typically, failures have been where pipes have been joined. However, we do not 
currently have any reports on these failures. 
 
In accordance with Section 17(e) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 we are unable to grant this request as the information does not exist.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
 

Group Manager 
Network Development and Delivery 
  
 




